
 

Stolen 

Words 
Written by Melanie Florence & Illustrated by Gabrielle Grimard 

 

Education Week is on its way! To celebrate, we’d like to invite all 

families to enjoy a fun and interactive book walk experience. Bring 

a device (phone or tablet) to access further learning opportunities for 

you and your family.  

 

When: Tuesday May 3rd & Wednesday May 4th , 2022 

   

Where: Along the treed path, between Frank Panabaker School 

North and South site.  

 

Time: 2:35 pm – 3:30 pm  

 

 

 


